

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL Tel: 01923 225188 email: <u>admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk</u> Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

15th October 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Harvest Festival

Next week, commencing Monday 18^{th} October 2021 are collecting food for our Harvest Festival. The final day to send in a donation is Friday 22^{nd} October 2021.

As in previous years, the donations collected will be sent to the Watford Food Bank as part of our Harvest Festival celebration. Every year, Watford Food Bank helps over 4,000 families in the Watford area by supplying them with a 3 day emergency food parcel. Ideally we are asking for food from the shopping list below, however any food cupboard staples are very much appreciated.

Watford Food Bank Shopping List

- Tinned fruit
- Instant mashed potato
- Tinned tomatoes
- Bags of sugar (especially 500g bags)
- Tinned rice pudding/custard
- · Packets of jelly or sponge puddings
- Tinned vegetables
- Long-life fruit juice
- Jars of jam/honey/peanut butter/chocolate spread
- Jars of pasta sauce
- Tinned meat
- Long-life milk
- Little chocolate bars and sweet treats

Please do not bring in anything with a short shelf life or that is out of date, these items cannot be given to those who need the food supply. Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

/Mr C van Straaten

Headteacher













